42-109090-538 November 22, 1966 Mrs. Virginia P. Brockway 11937 Pantheofi Norwalk, California 90650 Dear Mrs. Brockway: Mr. Hoover received your letter on November 16th. He asked me to thank you for your observations and to advise you that all the material developed by the FBI in connection with our investigation of the assassination of former President Kennedy was turned over to the Warren Commission for its consideration. The results of our inquiry into this matter were subsequently made available to the National Archives by the Warren Commission. Answers to any questions you may have concerning the work performed by the Warren Commission or the FBI would be available through review at the National Archives. Sincerely yours, Helen W. Gandy Secretary NOTE: Correspondent is not identifiable in Bufiles. DFC:jah (

MAIL ROOM TELETYPE UNIT